
From: Ron Heck <rh2feedu@gmail.com> 
Date: September 5, 2017 at 5:05:23 PM EDT 
To: vwalker@cityofkeywest-fl.gov 
Subject: Variances- 311 Margaret Street re 0002810-000100 

Dear Planning Board. 
 
Please grant the variance to improve the property at 311 Margaret Street.  This business provides a 
valuable service to our community. 
 
Thank you. 
Ron Heck 
owner/Harpoon Harry's 
832 Caroline Street 
Key West, Florida 
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